
Transcript of September 2, 2022 Skertich Video:

Hello Kahok Nation.  I’m Superintendent Brad Skertich.

Fall sports are in full swing.  We’re asking that all Kahok faithful, fans and visitors, visit our
district website and review the Spectator Guidelines that have been put in place.  As always, our
focus is to provide a safe and family-friendly environment for everyone that attends our student
activities.  So please review those in the weeks ahead.

On Friday, September 9, the district will be hosting its first “golden” football game when we host
the Alton Redbirds at home.  And at that time, we will be asking all of our community members
to wear yellow - it’s not very often we don’t wear purple on Fridays, but we’re asking everyone to
wear yellow in honor of / recognition of childhood cancer awareness.  This is the first time we’ve
hosted this event in our district and we’re asking everyone to rally behind this.

Last, this weekend we will celebrate Labor Day weekend and there will be no school on
Monday.  I hope everyone has an enjoyable weekend with family and friends.  And thank you for
your constant dedication to our students and don’t forget to wear purple and show your Kahok
pride.


